
Tuesday,	August	21,	2018	
	
The	Pierce	Public	Schools	Board	of	Education	met	for	a	retreat	at	6:30	pm	in	the	high	school	conference	
room.		In	attendance	were	board	members	Ron	Woslager,	Dan	Unseld,	Ted	Krienke,	Robert	Hoffmann,	
and	Kevin	Flesner.		Also	present	was	Superintendent	Kendall	Steffensen.	Dave	Lienemann	entered	the	
retreat	at	6:50	pm.	
	
Discussion	included	the	2018-2019	school	budget,	2018-19	tax	request,	and	a	potential	elementary	
HVAC	project.	
	
Flesner	made	a	motion	and	Lienemann	seconded	a	motion	to	adjourn.	
	
The	planning	session	was	adjourned	at	8:10	pm.	
	
Dan	Unseld,	Secretary	
Pierce	Public	Schools	
Board	of	Education	District	2	
Pierce,	NE		68767	


